
 
 

Addendum 1 
October 18, 2023 

South Jersey Port Corporation (SJPC) 
Request for Proposals 

 
SJPC-23-63 AS – AUDITING SERVICES  

 
NOTICE 

 
This Addendum is considered part of the Request for Proposals and must be acknowledged with your 
submission.  
 
 

ADDENDUM TO THE SPECIFICATIONS  
 
 
Please disregard the Term of Contract section located on Page 5 of the Request for Proposals document 
as it is inaccurate. The correct terms are located in “Section 2.0 Scope of Services, Part A. Audit” (Page 
17). That section reads: 

The Independent Auditor will be expected to audit the financial statements for 3 calendar years 
beginning January 1, 2023 to December 31, 2023 and each successive year through December 
31, 2025. The Corporation will retain the option to extend this agreement for an additional 2 
calendar years until December 31, 2027. 

 

 

 

 

 


